
 

 
 

06 March 2024 
 

Our Ref: FOI 320 
 
Request 
 
We received your request on 21 February 2024 for the following information: 
 

Requested the number of allocations for Kings Road Flats in the last year 
 
Your request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA). 
 
Our response 
 
I wish to advise you that from the date of 1st January 2023 until date of your request (as 
above) there have been 15 allocations of properties in this area. 
 
This concludes our response. 
 
  
  




